
HORTONVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY  

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 

 

 

 In the event of inclement weather, the Hortonville Public Library will use 

the following policy in regards to library closure.  

 The Hortonville Public Library strives to be a welcoming place for all 

members of the community. As such, the library makes great effort to keep library 

users and staff safe in the event of inclement weather. When adverse weather 

conditions occur, the Hortonville Public Library Director will monitor the situation 

and keep library staff and Trustees informed of potential library closures.  

 The decision to close or postpone the opening of the Hortonville Public 

Library will reflect the decision made by the Hortonville Area School District. The 

District does not make this decision lightly and takes into account the rural nature 

of the community. The Hortonville Public Library mirrors this logic. In the event 

of developing inclement weather, the library reserves the right to alter closing 

decisions per the Library Director. 

 In the event of a full closure, postponed opening, or early closure, the 

Hortonville Public Library will notify library patrons via social media, news 

broadcast stations, and the Hortonville Public Library website.  
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